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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Sherry Rollo and Ted Tripp Named Lawyer of the Year By Best Lawyers  
 
August 24, 2022 -- Hahn Loeser & Parks LLP is proud to announce that Best Lawyers® has selected partners Sherry L. 
Rollo and Theodore L. Tripp as 2023 “Lawyers of the Year.” Only one lawyer in each practice area and designated 
metropolitan area is honored as the “Lawyer of the Year,” due to their highest overall rating from peer feedback. 
 
Rollo was recognized for Trade Secrets Law within the Chicago area, while Tripp was honored for Litigation - Trusts and 
Estates in the Fort Myers area. 
 
Earning “Lawyer of the Year” for the first time, Rollo has been a part of the Best Lawyers in America listings for both 
Litigation – Intellectual Property and Trade Secrets Law in each of the last three years. She has also been honored among 
Illinois Super Lawyers in each of the last five years and was named a Rising Star by Illinois Super Lawyers from 2011-
2017. 
 
With over four decades of experience, Tripp has now earned three “Lawyer of the Year,” honors, spanning three practice 
areas and two metropolitan locations. He was named a 2020 “Lawyer of the Year” for Bet-The-Company Litigation in Fort 
Myers and a 2015 “Lawyer of the Year” for Real Estate Litigation in Naples. Tripp has been recognized by Best Lawyers in 
America for 14 consecutive years in both Bet-The-Company Litigation and Commercial Litigation and 13 straight years in 
both Litigation - Real Estate and Litigation - Trusts and Estates. 
 
Along with its Lawyer of the Year accolades for 2023, Hahn Loeser had 58 attorneys from the firm included in the 2023 
Edition of The Best Lawyers in America©. Additionally, 17 attorneys from the firm were recognized in the 2023 Edition of 
The Best Lawyers in America: Ones to Watch. Hahn Loeser’s 75 total attorney recognitions and 58 Best Lawyers inclusions 
were both the most the firm has received in a year. The recognition spanned Hahn Loeser’s six offices across four states 
and 45 practice areas.  
 
About Best Lawyers 
First published in 1983, Best Lawyers® lists are compiled based on an exhaustive peer-review evaluation. Almost 
113,000 industry leading lawyers from around the world are eligible to vote. Best Lawyers received over 15 million 
evaluations on the legal abilities of other lawyers based on their specific practice areas.  

 
About Hahn Loeser 
Founded in 1920, Hahn Loeser celebrates over a century of client service. Today, Hahn Loeser has six offices and more 
than 130 attorneys representing Fortune 500 corporations, privately held businesses, non-profit institutions, 
governmental entities and individuals and families across the country and around the world. Our attorneys have been 
recognized for their commitment to outstanding client service and their dedication to partnering with our clients to 
provide creative and strategic solutions that help them achieve their goals.  
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